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The law firm of Hodgson Russ LLP is pleased to announce Hugh M. Russ, III, a
partner based in our Buffalo office, has been appointed as the President of the
Buffalo Renaissance Foundation.

The Buffalo Renaissance Foundation is a non-profit, 501 (c)3 organization which
dedicates its time and resources to increasing awareness toward the efforts of Buffalo’s
revitalization.

Hugh is a member of the firm’s Alternative Dispute Resolution, Business Litigation,
Employment Litigation, and Torts, Insurance & Products Liability Practices, and a
member of the firm’s Charitable Contribution Committee.


